Bobbie Walthall

To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: RE: Hawk Mudfest

————— Original Message-----

From: Pyle, Christina [mailto:cpyle@ku.edu]
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 10:47 AM

To: Jonathan Douglass

Subject: Hawk Mudfest

Hi Johnathan,

Students 4 KU needs permission to put signs up at Bob Billings and Westbrook Dr. for our
annual Hawk Mudfest volleyball tournament. The signs will be directing traffic to the event.
We will be setting these sings up on Friday, April 29th. They will stay up until late on
Saturday, April 3eth.

Thank you!

Christina Pyle



